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Thank you for a nice week! 

All grade levels are wrapping up a wave of assessments to determine where our teachers need to focus 
instruction.  This data will also be used to determine if students will receive math or literacy 
intervention.  

Our intervention tiers are as follows: 

Tier 1: Universal Instruction: This tier encompasses high-quality, evidence-based instruction provided to 
all students in the general education classroom. It's designed to meet the needs of the majority of 
students. Teachers use effective teaching strategies and monitor student progress regularly. 

Tier 2: Targeted Intervention: Students who don't make adequate progress in Tier 1 are provided with 
additional support in small groups or individually by an academic interventionist. These interventions 
are more focused and specific to the students' needs. Progress is closely monitored, and adjustments 
are made as necessary. 

Tier 3: Intensive Intervention: At this level, students who continue to struggle receive highly 
individualized and intensive interventions. These interventions are tailored to address specific learning 
challenges. Progress is rigorously monitored, and data guides decision-making. 

Students that continue to show difficulties after Tier 3 interventions over time may be considered for 
Special Education evaluations. 

Throughout September, intervention support was through a push-in model to support the transition 
into the classroom community and routines.  We will now be transitioning to the typical push-in and 
pull-out approaches to interventions.  

Please reach out to your child’s teacher throughout the year if you have questions about their progress 
or particular academic concerns.  

Have a nice weekend! 

REMINDER FROM OUR OSO:  The deadline for tshirts order is today, but please email OSO if you 

won't have your order in until next Monday. Please see attached flier. 
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SAVE THE DATE:  

Oct. 11 School Picture Day  
Oct. 17 OSO Meeting (virtual 
and in person) 5:15pm 
Oct. 20 Laps with Lance 
Oct. 21 Oswegatchie Fest  
12-3pm 
Nov. 4 Craft Fair 
Nov. 4-11 Scholastic Book Fair 

Dear OSW Parents, 

As many of you may have heard, the government is planning on opening up free Covid test kits via 

COVID.gov as of MONDAY SEPTEMBER 25, 2023. 

How to prepare for a fall or winter Covid-19 surge 

Though late summer has brought a surge of Covid-19 due largely to new variants, it’s possible the 

fall and winter seasons may bring another uptick in infections. If you’re looking for ways to protect 

yourself in addition to stocking up on tests, updated booster shots are now available. 

The CDC recommends everyone ages 6 months and older receive a new Moderna or Pfizer  

vaccination to protect against serious illness.  

The symptoms for the latest Covid-19 variant making waves, EG.5 or “Eris,” are similar to those of 

previous strains and can include: 

Fatigue 

Sore throat 

Runny nose 

Fever 

Muscle aches 

Loss of taste and smell 

If you’re feeling under the weather with some or all of those symptoms, it’s a good idea to take a 

test. 

ANNUAL PRE K INFLUENZA VACCINATION is a REQUIREMENT for school attendance, and 

proof must be provided in writing prior to December 31, 2023 to allow your child to return from the 

Holiday break. . Please schedule your Pre K student for their vaccination early.  

Thank you, 

Wendy Doyon RN 

School Nurse  

September 29, 2023 



The deadline for t-shirts order is TODAY, but please email the 
OSO if you won't have your order in until next Monday.  











































Pre-K Breakfast and Lunch Menu 

for October 



K-5 Breakfast and Lunch Menus for October 






